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May 5, 2021 

  
 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
The end of another school year is quickly approaching and we would like to share with you 
our end of year evaluation schedule.   
 

We would ask that you post it at home and review it with your child. These evaluations are an 
integral part of determining the competencies that your child has acquired over the course of 
the last school year. Given how the 2019/2020 school year ended, we could easily say that 
these evaluation situations can give an indication of the progress your child has made over 
the last 2 years. 
  
Our evaluation situations are beginning during the last week of May and will run until the end 
of the school year. We will be following the traditional Ministry of Education’s guidelines for 
justifiable absences from evaluations that include: 
 

a)   an illness or a medical appointment that cannot be rescheduled  
b)   a court summons 

c)   a death in the family 

 

All such absences will be excused if accompanied with a medical note or a copy of the court 
summons. Your child’s evaluation will then be rescheduled. 
  
Should you have any questions, please contact your child’s vice-principal. 
  
 
 
Best regards, 
  
  
  
Massey-Vanier Admin Team 

  
  
  
 

 


